Lancaster

County

December 10, 2015

Katie R. Philpott

Director of Boards and Commissions
Office of the Governor

1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, SC 29201

Re: Beatrice Frazier nomination to the Catawba Mental Health Board

Dear Ms. Philpott:

At this time, we respectfully withdraw the nomination of Ms. Beatrice Frazier for appointment to the
Catawba Mental Health Board. We will send another nomination to fill the vacancy on the Board soon.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

ebbie C. Hardin

Clerk to Council
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